
REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
SECURITY SERVICES 

 
Notice is hereby given that the Cities of Fargo North Dakota), will receive Request for Proposals for 
Security Services until 2:00 pm CDT on December 16, 2019.   
 
Proposals received after the specified date and time will be considered late proposals and will not be 
opened or considered for award. 
 
The city is seeking proposals for Security Services to be provided at the Ground Transportation Center, 
Downtown Parking Facilities in Fargo, and courier transportation services. 
 
Copies of the Request for Proposals package is available online at matbus.com or by contacting the 
MATBUS Administrative Offices, at 650 23rd Street North, Fargo, ND  58102, or by calling 701.241.8140, 
facsimile at 701.241.8558 or by emailing transit@matbus.com.   
 
All bidders are notified that disadvantaged and women-owned business enterprises are encouraged to 
submit responses to this request.  The city will ensure that respondents to this request will not be 
discriminated against based on sex, race, color, creed or national origin in consideration of an award. 
 
All bidders will be required to certify that they are not on the Comptroller General’s list of ineligible 
contractors.   
 
The city reserves the right to reject any and all bids and to waive any informalities, irregularities, or 
technicalities in the bidding process. 
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